
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).    Plant 

your word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow.

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

NOVEMBER 9TH THROUGH NOVEMBER 17TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass  

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

  11-9 4:00 PM   Orlando Gabriele – Martin 

Gabriele & Family 

The Deceased Members of the 

Mastroianni Family – The Zuppa 

Family 

Margaret & Leonard Yager – The 

Family 

  11-10 9:00 AM Robert J. Peck – His wife, 

Veronica 

Lawrence R. DeMarco – The 

Family 

Elizabeth A. Luberda – The 

Luberda Family 

Kenny Gatta – The Family 

Ray Pelletier (23rd Anniversary) – 

The Family 

  11-11 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  11-12 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  11-13 7:30 AM No Mass* 

  11-14 7:30 AM No Mass* 

  11-15 7:30 AM No Mass* 

  11-16 4:00 PM Dominick DeMaria – The Family 

Donald Thomas – The Family 

Esther Gizzi – Keith & Nancy 

  11-17 9:00 AM The Deceased Members of the 

Zuppa Family – The Zuppa Family 
 

*There will be no weekday masses these days this 

week.   This may change in the future.  We will let you 

know. 
      Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  11/11 Wis 1:1-7                                           Lk 17:1-6 

Tues. 11/12 Wis 2:23 – 3:9                                  Lk 17:7-10 

Wed.  11/13 Wis 6:1-11                                         Lk 17:11-19 

Thur.  11/14 Wis 7:22b-8:1                                   Lk 17:20-25 

Fri.     11/15 Wis 13:1-9                                         Lk 17:26-37 

Sat.    11/16 Wis 18:14-16; 19:6-9                       Lk 18:1-8 

Sun.   11/17 Mal 3:19-20a   2 Thes 3:7-12         Lk 21:5-19 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – NOV. 16TH  AND  17TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack J. Raymond 

CUP 1 T. Neals A. Schnore 

CUP 2 D. Mayer A. DeSieno 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 M. Boniewski D. Schoch 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 C. Kukan A. Stolle 

CUP 3 S. Ernst L. DeSieno 

CUP 4 L. Neals D. Stec 

SERVER TBD N. Smith 

SERVER  D. Burns 

GREETER C. Gregoire P. Buczkowski 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 10/28-11/3/19 
OFFERTORY   $3,853.00 ENVELOPE USERS 115 

ELECTRONIC GIVING    1,760.00 ELECT. USERS  20 

CHILDREN’S         12.00 ATTENDANCE 307 

ALL SAINTS DAY       415.00   

ALL SOULS DAY       344.00   

DEBT REDUCTION       753.06   

FUEL         40.00   

CHRISTMAS MEMORIALS         35.00   

FUNDRAISING    5,781.00   

TOTAL INCOME $12,993.06 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,821.65 

*Some larger expenses include: Payroll Exp. 

$5440/Fundraising Exp. $700/Priest Exp. $684 
  

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,037.82 and $6,353.00 

was used for various repair/maintenance items during 

the month of October (includes $6,314 balance on 

kitchen hood replacement).  Your generosity is greatly 

appreciated. 
 

Remember in your prayers those members of 

our parish who are sick or suffering in any way, 

as well as those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, especially 

Rev. J. Thomas Connery, Barbara O’Leary, Marsha 

Stachowicz, Alice Wickham and Lena Bucciferro, 

mother of David (Linda) Bucciferro.  We also pray for 

men and women in our armed forces who are serving 

our country.   

   MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Nov. 10, 2019   

      530 

      627 
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      723 
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                         A Big Thank You To all of you for your 

very generous donations to the Catholic 

Charities Personal Care Closet.   When 

we delivered the items to Catholic 

Charities the person in charge told us 

the closet was empty, so our timing 

was perfect! ~ The Social Concerns 

Committee 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Jacob’s Ladder ~ November is a special 

time for most of us.  It’s a time to 

celebrate & give thanks for the summer’s 

harvest & a time to remember the past.  

Beginning with All Saints’ and All Souls’ Days, we 

lovingly remember those who have gone before us.  

As leaves fall, the frost comes & plants die, we 

remember that death is a part of our lives.  As 

Christians, we remember that life is eternal in Christ.  

Jacob’s ladder is a symbol of reaching to eternity.  We 

invite parishioners to remember the dead in a very 

special way.  There is a Jacob’s ladder set up in Holy 

Family Hall specially decorated with signs of the 

season for you to place pictures of those who live on 

in Christ.  We would like people to place a photo or 

memento on or near the ladder.  It is our hope that 

this will be a nice place to come & sit during 

November & to remember those who now rejoice in 

seeing the light of the Lord’s face. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thanks again to everyone who 

helped and/or supported our recent 

Ziti Dinner & Silent Auction.  The net 

proceeds from the event totaled 

$6,105.35 which was broken down as follows:  Cash 

Raffle $2,437, Ziti Dinner $1,783.15 and Silent 

Auction $1,885.20.  Separate figures will be available 

next week for the Election Day take-out dinner. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We will be celebrating Thanksgiving 

liturgy this year at Our Lady of Grace 

on Thanksgiving morning (November 

28th) at 10 AM. We hope many 

parishioners from St. Joseph’s will join with Our Lady 

of Grace in giving thanks to God for all that we have.   

Please consider bringing a non-perishable food item 

to donate to the needy of our area.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you, Jesus, for always seeking us out.  
When we feel rejected or when we are about to 
unfairly judge someone, remind us of your love 
for everyone.  Amen 

Please welcome: Scarlett & Molly Questel, 

daughters of Paul and Amy. They will be 

receiving the Sacrament of Baptism this 

weekend.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Notre Dame-Bishop Gibbons School, 

2600 Albany Street, Schenectady, NY 

– Open House November 14 From 

5:30 – 7:30 PM.  To register, call 518-

393-3131 ext. 128 or email 

lisa_gaffney@nd-bg.org. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

November 16, 2019, 10AM – 3PM, 

Creative Day of Reflection for Men & 

Women “Contemplative Creativity.”  

Presenter:  Claudia Gregoire, OPA.  

$30.00.  Info/reservations call The 

Dominican Retreat & Conference 

Center at 518-393-4169 Monday through Friday, 

8:30AM to 4:30PM, email dslcny@nybiz.rr.com or visit 

www.dslcny.org. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Parish Office will be closed on 

Monday, November 11 in observance of 

Veteran’s Day.  We will reopen on Tuesday, 

November 12 at 9AM. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Dominican Retreat and Conference Center is 

looking to add someone to their Housekeeping Team.  

If you or anyone you know is interested in part-time 

housekeeping work, please contact Sr. Sue at 

dslcny@nybiz.rr.com.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our annual giving tree located in Holy Family 

Hall has many opportunities to help our 

brothers and sisters in need.   Please take one 

(or more) tags from the tree, purchase the described 

gift, and place your unwrapped offering under the tree 

with tag attached by December 15th.  Donations of 

wrapping supplies are also appreciated.  For ease in 

sorting, do not combine gifts with different colored 

tags in one bag.  Please use separate bags for each 

colored tag.  Thank you. 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 11/12 Sandwich Making – 11AM - PC 

mailto:dslcny@nybiz.rr.com
http://www.dslcny.org/
mailto:dslcny@nybiz.rr.com

